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February 1, 2019

PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to prOV|SIon of Arizona Revised Statute, section 48-262(A)(3) (go
to www azlea gov /Arizona Revised Statutes) the Blue Ridge Fire District Board
of Dlrectors here by give Notice of acceptance of the Boundary Change
Impact Statement for inclusion of the subdivisions of Clear Creek Pine
Units 3 and 7, located in Happy Jack Arizona, in to the Blue Ridge Fire
District.

The Board of Directors has scheduled a Public Hearing on this Boundary
Change Impact Statement for Saturday February 16" 2019 at 9:00 AM at
the Blue Ridge Fire Department, 5023 Enchanted Ln. The purpose of this
Hearing is to allow members of the public to comment on the proposed
Boundary Change Impact Statement and for the Governing Board to hear
those comments. All members of the public are encouraged to attend.

The Impact Statement, legal description and area maps can be viewed and
printed or downloaded from the Blue Ridge Fire Department website. The
website address is 2722 .27 (go to Public Information/impact Statement).
The Boundary Change lmpact Statement can also be viewed at the Blue
Ridge Fire Station, which maintains a Public Book that contains Board
documents available for public review.

C%cma@ mem; Date: 2-4-20(8
Cyn’thia A. Perelli, Clerk of the Board
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